
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
PROVINCE OF PALAWAN

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
EMAIL: Denropalawan(S)denr.aov.ph 
TelFax No. (048) 433-5638/ 434-8791

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

October 27, 2022

The Regional Director 
MGB MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By The Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

UPDATE ON ACTION TAKEN ON THE COMPLAINT FILED 
AGAINST ENGR. KATE GABRIELLE L. CASTILLO BEFORE THE 
OFFICE OF THE OMBUDSMAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated October 19, 2022 from CENRO Brooke’s 
Point, Palawan with regards to the update on action taken on the complaint filed against Engr. Kate 
Gabrielle L. Castillo in compliance with the memorandum dated October 17, 2022 form Engr. 
Ellengrace R. Galiste, Chief, Mine Management Division/Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Regional 
Director, MGB MIMAROPA.

For information and record.

For the PENRO

Chief iministrative Officer/MSD 
rge. Office of the PENRO
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